WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 98-23
SUBJECT: Auditor Selection FY1998-2000
PREPARED BY: Finance DATE: April 21, 1998

FOR AGENDA OF: April 27, 1998
SUMMARY:

On April 20, 1998 the auditor selection committee of Dean W. Baugh, Dave Chappel
and Colleen Cottle met to discuss the five proposal received by the City.

Our recommendation is to sign an Engagement Letter with Mikunda, Cottrell & Co. for
a thee year period, commencing with the FY98 audit.

The yearly cost will be as follows:

1998 $24,800
1999 $24,300
2000 23.800
$72.900
FISCAL IMPACT: __No _X Yes, amount requested: $ Fund: Budgeted in the

annual budget.
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Reviewed by’ SARAH PALIN, Mayor
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